
Forms Needed for School
It's almost that time of year to register kids for school. If you are 
needing veri�cation or proof of address please give us a call, PM 
us on Facebook, or email us at jbccontact@huntcompanies.com.

PCS Tips for Housing
Permanent Change of Station (PCS) season is approaching and 
many military members may be gearing up to move from their 
current home to their new destinations around the globe. With 
keeping that in mind, here are a few tips for getting ready for 
PCS season, and moving out of your home. 

• Turn in a copy of your orders and �ll out a Notice To Vacate 
at the management o�ce, as soon as possible.

• Call in routine work orders, as soon as they happen.
• Change your mailing address two weeks before your actual 

move date. 
• Visit Self Help over in Maintenance for free touch up paint, 

light bulbs, and outlet covers, as well as borrow the lawn 
mower and weed eater if needed. 

• Keep in mind that bulk trash days are Tuesday and Thursday 
(no furniture, appliances or electronics).
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JBC Family Housing Management Office
1501 Touhey Blvd. • Charleston AFB, SC 29404 

Office: (843) 552-0600 • Fax: (843) 614-6045 
Facebook: Joint Base Charleston Family Housing

JBC Family Housing Maintenance Office
1597 S O'Neal • Charleston AFB, SC 29404

Office: (843) 552-3358 • 24hr Emergency: 855-831-3499(FIXX)
Facebook: Joint Base Charleston Family Housing

OFFICE STAFF
Sandra Berkos - Community Director
Janice Ryan - Community Manager
Danillo Troncoso - Resident Service Specialist
Tamika Gilliam - Resident Service Specialist 

JOINT BASE CHARLESTON STAFF
MAINTENANCE STAFF
Ariel Rivera - Maintenance Supervisor
Luke Nesmith - Maintenance Tech
Milo Sedivy - Maintenance Tech
David Burke - Maintenance Tech
David Day - Maintenance Tech
Jennifer Pirkel -Warehouse Technician 

Happy Independence Day!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Welcome to the o�cial start of 
summer! In just a few days, we will 
celebrate American Independence 
Day on the Fourth of July. We think of 
July 4, 1776, as a day that represents 
the Declaration of Independence 
and the birth of the United States of 
America as an independent nation. It 
is also a time families gather to 

barbecue, gather with friends, and watch �reworks. Whatever 
your plans are, we hope you will be safe and continue to give 
thanks for our precious gift of freedom. 
Many have already experienced extremely hot weather, and it 
is forecasted to continue in many parts of our nation. Should 
you have a maintenance emergency, our teams will be on call 
throughout the holiday weekend 24/7. 
We are also pleased to announce our Hunt Heroes Foundation 
will once again be partnering with Operation Homefront on 
their Backpack Brigade program. Be on the lookout for the 
details on how to register your child to receive a 
complimentary backpack �lled with school supplies. This will 
be on a �rst-come, �rst-served basis, and quantities are limited 
per community. 
Wishing you all a safe, happy, and healthy holiday and 
summer!

Karen Plesh

Vice President Operations
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message



jbcharlestonfamilyhousing.com

Congratulations to our June Pet of the Month 
Winner - Sam's Pup

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

July 1
Trash

July 8
Trash and Recycling

July 22
Trash and Recycling

July 29
Trash

July 15
Trash

Congratulations to June’s Yards
of the Month Winners

Main Base
1644 A Touhey Blvd

Hunley Park
5202 B West Virginia

Our o�ce will be closed on July 5 in
observation of Independence Day.

If there is maintenance emergency
please call 1-855-831-3499

Thanks to everyone that attended Doughnuts 
with Dad on Father's Day!


